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Ruiz, Lorena

From: Mel Chavez <mcpaving@live.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 8:53 AM
To: Johnson, Evan
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Elmer Kaufman #1 Re-Entry

WARNING - This message is from an EXTERNAL SENDER - be CAUTIOUS, particularly 
with links and attachments. 

 Good morning,  it is ok to proceed.  
Please fence off the area you will be working on. 
Our cattle are out there in the summer. And seed the area as we discussed when finished  
with the work. Please give us an up date when starting and finishing up this project. 
Thank you 
M Chavez 
 

From: Johnson, Evan <Evan_Johnson@oxy.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 3:30 PM 
To: mcpaving@live.com <mcpaving@live.com> 
Subject: Elmer Kaufman #1 Re-Entry  
  
Good afternoon Melicio, 
  
Thank you for your time today. As we discussed, we are planning to rig up on the well shown below in the near future to 
complete this re-entry. 
  
I know you said that you were fine with the work over the phone, but please confirm via email as well. 
  
Thank you! 
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Evan Johnson — Senior Land Negotiator  l  Occidental Petroleum Corporation  l  Office: 720–929–3205  l  
  


